End of Year Visit – Year 6
Dear Parent/Carer,
As a further celebration to mark the end of a successful year, we have arranged a cinema visit for Wednesday 19th July 2023 to Bradford Cineworld. There is no charge for this visit. School will be funding the whole visit and we will be watching the film Spider-Man: Across The Spider-Verse, which is a PG certificate. Children are allowed to bring a packed lunch with them and a non-fizzy drink from home to enjoy whilst watching the film. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, this will be provided by school. The children will also be receiving a munch box which consists of: popcorn, a fruit shoot and a packet of milky way stars which will be funded by school.
Children will need to be in full school uniform to attend the visit.  We will be leaving school at 10:15 am and we will return to school at approximately 2pm. We have high expectations of all our children with regards to their behaviour and attendance. The outstanding standards of both behaviour and attendance need to continue throughout the remainder of the school year for children to be able to attend the private screening. Ultimately, this decision will be at the discretion of Mr Cooper.
Please provide the information requested below and return via the school APP by Tuesday 4th July 2023.
Yours sincerely,
Miss A Yaqub
(Year 6 Teacher)

I give permission for my child 



 to attend Cineworld to watch the film Spider-Man: Across The Spider-Verse (PG certificate).
My child will/ will not be bringing their own packed lunch.

Name of child: ___________________________________   Class: _______________
